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[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

I am writing to express my opposition to the Lutsen expansion project. The Grand Portage Band of Ojibwe has

expressed their concerns of the damage this expansion would causs. As this is their ancestral homeland taken

by (unfair) treaty process, I believe that their voice should be the strongest voice in this and listened to.

 

I am also a frequent user of the Superior Hiking Trail and feel that this land should be preserved for everyone

rather than given to a private company to be developed for profit. We need our Northern Minnesota forests

preserved!

 

With respect,

Anna Splady

PO BOX 42

271 Scenic Drive

Knife River, MN 55609

 

 


